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November 20, 2020


Via Electronic Filing


Ms. Barcy McNeal, Docketing Division
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 13th Floor
Columbus, OH  43215-0573

Re:	Level 3 Telecom of Ohio, LLC
[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]	Case No. 90-9011-TP-TRF and Case No. 20-1733-TP-ZTA 

Dear Ms. McNeal:

[bookmark: _Hlk54169129]Enclosed for filing is the Level 3 Telecom of Ohio, LLC P.U.C.O. Tariff No. 12 to discontinue Standard Business Line Service for Cincinnati and Columbus metropolitan areas effective November 30, 2020.  The Company filed an application on June 23, 2020 with the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) and notified affected business customers of the discontinued service by letter via U.S. mail on June 17, 2020. The following revisions are included in this filing:

2nd Revised Page 46

This tariff sheet is filed with an October 26, 2020 issue date and an effective date of November 30, 2020.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please call me or Mr. Joshua Motzer at (614) 221-5354.

Sincerely,

/s/ Robyn Crichton

Robyn Crichton

ec: 	Joshua Motzer, CenturyLink


OH2020-19
ROBYN CRICHTON
Government Operations Manager
Robyn.M.Crichton@Centurylink.com
Tel: (913) 884-1131
100 CenturyLink Drive, Monroe, LA 71203
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